
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
Report cards were distributed this week at our drive through materials distribution. We have 
also emailed report cards using a new feature from PowerSchool. All students have received 
their report card through their school email address. In addition, anyone listed as a guardian 
with an email address in PowerSchool has also received a copy. If you are having trouble 
opening the document, do not have an email address on file or would like the report card 
mailed, just contact the school office on Monday and we will be happy to assist. 
 
The GCS Choice Showcase will take place this coming week and will be virtual. This is a 
weeklong virtual showcase highlighting GCS magnet and choice programs. This will be especially 
important for our 8th grade families. 8th grade teachers have sent information to your child 
through Canvas, but you can also find information at www.gcsnc.com.  
 
Meals continue to be served curbside at Ragsdale from 11-12 each day. 
 
You can continue to find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening.  
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
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